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September, 2019
Dear Parents,

The administration is always looking for new and exciting ways to continue communicating with parents. Based on your feedback from forums such as Coffee with the Principal and the Parent Advisory Committee we have updated our communication to include weekly Admin/Parent Communications via our website. We also now communicate via Robocalls and elicit your opinions through weekly surveys. 
After reviewing the feedback from parents regarding our current communication systems, we are including text messaging as a way to differentiate how parents are able to get information from the school.
Parents will now have the ability to get information through the following mediums: 

· in text form on your cellphone
· phone call on your cellphone

· in an e-mail

· phone call on your home phone
· weekly updates on our school website

**Please only fill out this form if you are new to P.S. 24 or your e-mail or cell phone number has changed from last year.

Our ATS systems only allows for one phone number and one e-mail per child.  We suggest that one parent receive one type of phone message and the other parent an e-mail message, to make sure all parents are informed. If you have multiple students attending P.S. 24 you can provide us with different numbers and addresses for each child. To ensure we have the most updated information in our system we are asking that you fill out the following form as soon as possible. This will allow us to update our system and hopefully use this new communication style sometime in January.
We are working very hard to make sure the lines of communication between school and home are parent friendly. Please fill out the form below and return to Florence Byrne, Parent Coordinator.




(PLEASE FILL OUT THE FOLLOWING FORM AND WRITE LEGIBLY, THANK YOU)
Parents Name: __________________________________________     Child’s Name: _______________________________________ Class_________
Home Phone: ___________________________________________     Cell Phone: _________________________________________

E-mail  

  

Steven Schwartz
Principal
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